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On Wednesday, November 1, 2017, the South Beloit Police Department were called to 
the 6000 block of Garner St. in South Beloit for a deceased female.  The Winnebago 
County Sheriff’s Detectives were called to assist in the investigation.  The deceased 
was identified as Nakiela A. Thompson, age 27. 
 
On Thursday, December 14, 2017, the Winnebago County Sheriff’s Department and 
South Beloit Police Department, after a lengthy investigation, discovered the death of 
Nakiela A. Thompson occurred at an undisclosed address in the Township of Beloit 
(WI).  As of this time, autopsy results are still pending.  The investigation was turned 
over to the Rock County Sheriff’s Department and any further inquiries or details of the 
case should be directed to their office. 
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